
From: Florence Corneloup 
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 11:19 AM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Food Certifications

Dear Senator,
First of all I would like to thank you for speaking up on behalf of the majority
 of Australians.

I am mainly concerned about Halal certification. I would like to know why this
 certification is in Australia for such a small minority of the population. 

I would like to see this particular certification abolished and recognised as a
 scam.
 I would like to know how much is passed on to the consumer and if we do buy
 halal certified because we have so little choice, will we be able to get a tax
 refund from the government as this tax does not apply to us. 

 I would like very clear labeling so I can choose not to support a death cult. 

I would like to know exactly where the money for this certification goes.

Regards,

--
Florence Corneloup :)
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